
There are limits on the number of people who can gather in 
the venue at one time, but seats will be available for each 
session on a first come, first served basis for community 

members wishing to attend and participate.

Simultaneous Inuktitut interpretation will be provided

Please bring and be prepared to wear masks

NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETINGS 

The Nunavut Impact Review Board has scheduled a Community Roundtable and 

Pre-Hearing Conference on February 11-12, 2021 in Rankin Inlet for the 

assessment of Agnico Eagle Mines Limited’s 

“Saline Effluent Discharge to Marine Environment” project, 

a proposed amendment to the approved 

Meliadine Gold Mine Project.

When: February 11, 2021: 9:00 am - 5:00 pm; 6:30pm – 9:00pm

February 12, 2021: 9:00 am - 5:00 pm

Where: Recreation Hall


